
Senior Retreat 
Snowbird Wilderness Outfitters 

Andrews, NC 
September 20nd-23th  

 

 
  

The Senior Retreat is just around the corner, and we need to get a count on how many 
students are planning to attend! Please click HERE to reply with either, "Yes, my child 
plans on attending," or "No, my child is not able to attend the Senior Retreat." We need 
to let Snowbird Wilderness Outfitters know the final count by August 31.  

Our students will be attending chapel services, small group-meetings, and 
participating in a variety of nearly two-dozen recreational options, such as: paint-ball, 
three-man swings, whitewater rafting on the Nantahala River, basketball, foam pits, zip-
lining, and more. Check out their website at www.swoutfitters.com to see the exciting 
activities that will be available.  

 
* Please be aware that since we will be in the mountains of North Carolina, cell phone 
services will be limited. 
 
Guardians need to fill out the permission slips for the recreational activities at Snowbird. 
Click HERE to be directed to the forms. You will need to create an account before you 
can fill out the forms. You will also need your health insurance information to fill out this 
information.  If you have any questions about registering your child with Snowbird, 
please call them directly at (828)321-2210. 

 
Leave: Thursday, September 20th, at 7:30 A.M. Students will load buses on the athletic 

fields. 

Return: Sunday, September 23rd around 7:00 P.M.  

Cost: $385 (Accounts will be charged on September 4th) 

Extra Money: Four fast-food meals, snacks and Snowbird Retreat souvenirs (if desired). 

 



 

Please Bring:  

1. Sleeping Bag and Pillow 
2. Towels and Toiletries    
3. Swimming Clothing (Girls must wear shorts & T-shirts)    
4. Clothing for outdoor activities including: 

o A sweatshirt for evenings 
o An extra pair of shoes and an extra set of clothing that you don’t mind getting 

wet and dirty.  Please note that shoes worn for whitewater rafting must be 
full-coverage shoes.    

5. Bible  
6. Clothing for Chapel (Jeans are acceptable) 
7. Flashlight 
8. Trash Bags (for wet clothes) 
9. Flip-Flops for Showers 

* We would also like to remind you that on Tuesday, August 27th, at 7:30 P.M., there 
will be a college-planning meeting for seniors in the cafeteria. We will discuss general 
information about the Senior Retreat and Senior Trip at that time.  


